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Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

It has been absolutely lovely seeing all the 
children’s faces returning after the summer 

holiday and welcoming new faces into reception. 

It sounds like you all had a wonderful summer 
and have been excited to begin the new school 

year.  
 

As your parent partnership is extremely important to us, we would like to invite those of you 

who may not have had the chance yet, to meet your child’s class teacher. Mostly so that you 
can see the classroom and put a face to the teacher’s name.   

 

You are most welcome to pop in on Friday 15th September from 3pm. You will be free to take 
your child home once you have met the teacher and seen your child’s classroom. If you are 

unable to make this date and time, please try to say hello at your first opportunity as 
teachers are on the class door at the end of each day.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and making the year ahead positive, happy and safe!  
 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Tammy Lockley  

Head Teacher 

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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